
Partner Amy de La Lama, chair of BCLP’s Global Data Privacy & Security Team, was quoted June 3

by Bloomberg Law concerning the recent hack of meat processor JBS. The incident has increased

pressure for greater regulatory oversight of cryptocurrency’s role in ransom payments. De La Lama

said that while the discussion of cryptocurrency in transactions is important, bolstering security

should also be a top priority for businesses. “Companies should focus on security and prevention

to stop these types of attacks in the first place,” she said. “Then companies won’t be in the position

of having to pay a ransom or negotiate in cryptocurrency to begin with.”
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics

and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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